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We purchased our property in Rossmore 41 years ago to build a home and raise our family. For most 

of these years we put up with poor roads, no services, no footpaths, no sewerage, a half an hour drive 

to the local high school, poor bus service, no nbn and no train line. We did not complain about this as 

we chose to live here in a quiet rural setting. However it does not seem fair now that the government 

wants to tax us for services we have never had and will never have or use if we choose to sell our 

homes. We are only asking for the same fair and equitable rights that everybody else has had in the 

past. We are just mums and dads that happen to live on 5 acres. Please be fair. Remember that there 

is a Federal election coming up soon. 


